
DECEMBER
AT 09:00AM

The workshop will:

The Department of Financial Institutions (DFI) in partnership with bank and
credit union associations invites you to our second annual leadership

program September 8-11, 2025. This is an in-person event at the University
of Washington - Tacoma campus with some slots available virtually for

students over 50 miles from Tacoma. 

Join us! Scan the QR
code and register!

Learn more: dfi.wa.gov/next-generation-financial-leaders 

Monday & Tuesday:
In-person at UW
Tacoma
Wednesday: Visit a
financial institution
Thursday: Half day
virtually

Explore how your education, interest, and
experience align with career opportunities in
the financial industry, or at DFI as an
industry regulator.  

Get matched with a mentor for one-on-one
guidance and connections.

Industry leaders will share insight about:
Their career journeys in financial
services, lending, finance, and investing. 
Career growth and hiring trends.
Fintech innovations and cybersecurity.
The importance of financial education
and outreach in Washington State.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9LYK6S2
https://dfi.wa.gov/next-generation-financial-leaders
https://dfi.wa.gov/next-generation-financial-leaders

